
 

Gunnebo security group has an annual turnover of MEUR 700 and 6 700 employees. We are 
suppliers of integrated security solutions for bank, retail and sites in need of high security 
protection. Our experience and presence makes your world safer. 

 

PRESS RELEASE, February 3, 2006   

Gunnebo’s year-end communiqué 2005 to be published on  
February 7 and presented in Stockholm on February 8. 

In connection with the publication of Gunnebo’s year-end communiqué 2005, which is 
due in the afternoon of February 7, we would like to invite you to a presentation and 
Q&A session at Operaterrassen, Stockholm at 8.00 a.m. on Wednesday, February 8. 

The presentation and Q&A session can be heard by ringing +46-(0)8-562 137 25. No  
pre-booking or code is required. 

The presentation will also be available from 4.00 p.m. on the same day, Wednesday 8th  
of  February, at www.gunnebo.com or www.financialhearings.com. Registrations for the  
meeting at Operaterrassen should be sent to info@gunnebo.com or  
hearings@financialhearings.com.  

Representing Gunnebo will be Göran Gezelius, President and CEO, Lennart Gustavsson,  
CFO and Janerik Dimming, SVP Group Communications. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

GUNNEBO AB (publ) 
Group Communications 

For further information, please contact:  
Janerik Dimming, SVP Group Communications Gunnebo AB, tel. +46 31-83 68 03, 
mobile: +46 705-83 68 03, or e-mail janerik.dimming@gunnebo.com  
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